
Flower City 
Brampton Safety Council  
Site Inspection Report 

Date: Wednesday, June14/2023 - Ward: 5  

brampton.ca   

School/Location: Springbrook Public School, 145 Jordensen Drive 

Principal: Rita Walker Time(s): 8:00 A.M. and 2:50 P.M. 

Phone: 905-796-4447 Weather: clear 

Requested By: Regional Councilor Paul Vicente 

Nature of Problem: Crossing Guard request and traffic congestion at Jordensen Dr. and 
Lisson Cres.  

 Observers Present: Charles Gonsalves, Citizen Member (A.M.); Margaret Laramore, 
Crossing Guard Team Lead (A.M./P.M.); Satvir Dhaliwal, Citizen 
Member (P.M.); Carla Green, Citizen Member (P.M.) 

Observations: 
 

1. The intersection of Jordensen Drive and Lisson/Hanbury Crescent is located at the 
rear of Springbrook Public School.  The speed limit is posted at 40 km/hr on 
Jordensen Drive. 
 

2. The intersection is an All Way stop and crosswalk lines are painted on all legs of 
the intersection, however the lines were faded. fitted 

 
3. During the site inspection, approximately 100 pedestrians utilized the intersection. 

There were sufficient gaps in traffic and no conflicts with pedestrians and vehicular 
traffic were observed. 

 
4. During the site inspection there was a little vehicular congestion on Jordensen 

Drive, but it cleared up quickly. 
 

 Recommendations: 

1. That the Site Inspection report for Springbrook Public School be received;  
 
2. That a crossing guard is not warranted at the intersection of Jordensen Drive and 

Lisson/Hanbury Crescent; and 
 

3. That the Manager of Traffic Operations and Parking be requested to arrange for 
enhanced crosswalk markings at the intersection of Jordensen Drive and 
Lisson/Hanbury Crescent. 


